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18 January 2019 
 
 

Margaret McMillan Primary School Parent Survey – Spring 2019 
 

 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We would like to hear what you think about your child’s education at Margaret McMillan Primary 
School. Please could you complete the Parent Survey overleaf and return to school as soon as 
possible.  
 
Please read each statement and tick the relevant box, please be as honest as possible. All of this 
information is valuable and will help us as the school improve the learning experience of your 
child(ren). 
 
If you would prefer to stay anonymous when completing this survey, then leave your name blank 
at the end of the sheet.   If you have any concerns please identify yourself so we can contact you 
to discuss how we can improve or resolve them.  
 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs L. Martin 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Margaret McMillan Primary School Parent Survey – Spring 2019 
 

 
 Strongly 

Agree 
Agree Neither 

agree nor 
disagree 

Disagree Strongly 
Disagree 

1. My child enjoys coming to school. 
 

     

2. My child is safe at school. 
 

     

3. Children’s views are listened to 
 

     

4. My child is encouraged to work hard and do their 
best. 

     

5. The school communicates with me effectively 
about my child’s progress. 

     

6. The school communicates with me effectively 
about how to support my child’s learning. 

     

7. My child receives appropriate homework for their 
age. 

     

8. The school is well led and managed. 
 

     

9. My child’s teacher is approachable. 
 

     

10. There is a good standard of behaviour at Margaret 
McMillan Primary School. 

     

11. Any incidents of bullying are dealt with effectively. 
 

     

12. The school is welcoming to the community. 
 

     

13. My views are sought and my concerns listened to. 
 

     

14. The school communicates with me effectively 
about school events and activities. 

     

15. I understand the role of the Governing Body. 
 

     

16. I would recommend Margaret McMillan Primary 
School to another family. 

     

Any other comments. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Name of parent_____________________________________ 
 
 
Name of child(ren)_________________________________    Class____________________________ 
 


